
You have been so committed to our children in foster care. When you
bring them all together for a holiday party, Pirate Ship adventure, or
kite flying at the beach, or the latest of your books, it is wonderful to
see these children forget their troubles and have a blast. 

When our foster parents get that late night call to take in “littles”, we
don’t have to worry about getting them clothing, or a bed to sleep in,
or that Barbie Dream House or those special sneakers they longed for
- we know Seawolf Privateers, Inc will be there to make it all happen.

And for those folks out there who support the Privateers, know you
are special people. You may not see the results of your support due to
confidentiality but trust me it is happening and truly appreciated.

 Bless you all!

https://www.facebook.com/FlaglerPirates?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW9d55aDx3jMDhlUS8xDXiV9dUquBjtktr6x-kGNlg8yuhZVma92muDrZHE8iauUm9JV-ROHDcO1do3xQAMv5eldvB4l7YnZrcV_VGpriuWU5e0S7ifjKW6Nwo9ss-U1h01q5X6nlLWpxZQUZi-mHF5meCQ4ZZnZl0ZYNS7ulgdOI53FJ9eOFGeOBYVsEDs6zQ&__tn__=R-R

